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Jacqueline Bauder
1220 Prospect Avenue
Bethlehem, PA 18018

Dear Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board,

FEB1 9 2010

Water is a very important source of healthy living. I implore the Dept. of Environmental
Protection to police the gas drilling projects in PA to be sure they are not dumping; arsenic,
benzene, radium and magnesium into our streams*

* Require drilling companies to track and report all of their pollution from drilling sites to
treatment plants, and establish regulations to oversee the reuse of gas drilling wastewater.

Thank You.

Sincerely,


